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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have arranged a KS1 and Reception trip for Term 1 to Nempnett Pastures. It will be on the 4th of 
October 2023.  
 
The day will be from 10am-2pm and will include: 
 
- A tractor-trailer ride/farm safari to see the farm animals, cows, chickens, turkeys (the chicken and 
turkeys are seasonal so not here all year round) and bees. 
 
- Feeding the cows hay safely from the trailer. 
 
- Farm Detective worksheet to complete throughout the day. 
 
- Games linked to a topic you want to base the trip on. 
 
- Free play in our sheds where we have a Hay Maize, Straw Pit and Tractor Race Track 
 
We will be leaving Ubley at 9:45 a.m. and will be back for the end of the school day. All children will 
need to be dressed appropriately for the weather that day, for example, waterproofs and wellies if it 
rains. They will also need a packed lunch from home, as we will enjoy lunch together whilst we are 
there.  
 
We are very lucky that this trip will be free with the PTA kindly covering the cost of transport.  
  
We will need three adult volunteers to come on the trip with us. Please do let the office know if you 
are able to come with us to support the trip. 
 
Many Thanks,  
  
Mrs. Rose and Mrs. Beck  

http://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/

